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Letter dtd 05/10/2021 Follow-up letter of Ms. Jeaneth De Los Reyes Zamora in reference to PCC Code No.
GL-CAM-11-27-2020-027 re: Approval of Free Patent Application No. 111-6-152 (DENRCO-ASRMD-2021-
015317)

1 message

Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com> Thu, Jun 24, 2021 at 12:00 PM
Reply-To: Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com>

To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: "Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)" <pcc@malacanang.gov.ph>

Referred herewith for appropriate action, consistent with existing laws, rules, and regulations, the attached
letter from Director Jaime Llaguno Mabilin, Presidential Complaint Center (PCC) of the Office of the President,
indorsing the letter from Ms. Jeaneth De Los Reyes Zamora, seeking Presidential Intercession relative to issues
and concerns which, as stated therein, may be best coordinated/addressed by that region.

Kindly submit to this office report on actions taken and copy furnished the PCC citing the PCC Code Number
GL-CYR-04-30-2021-026.

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Field Operation - Luzon
5t Floor DENR Central Office
DENR Main Building, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
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